

Djibrilla Hamidou President Niger Football Federation Avenue François Mitterrand Boîte postale 10299 Niamey Niger CHM/46/2025

Wednesday 26th March 2025

Dear President Hamidou,

On behalf of the European Club Association, representing over 740 leading football clubs across Europe, I would like to offer my congratulations on your election to the FIFA Council.

The Africa Cup of Nations later this year will once again showcase the best of African football, and we are proud that many players from ECA member clubs will once again be participating. ECA remains committed to strengthening our relationship with African national associations, and we look forward to working together to support and develop the game at club level across the world.

Congratulations once again on the new role, and please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything I can do to support you.

Best regards,

Nasser Al-Khelaïfi

Nasser

Chairman, European Club Association